








































































































































 
Friends of the Ferndale Library (FFL) Liaison 
(Kelly Farrah) Report for the 1/16/2025 FADL Board Meeting 
 

1) It was a quick December 2024 FFL meeting so that President Ed Burns and others 
could attend the Ferndale City Council meeting to accept the $2,250 donation to 
the Friends from the Ferndale Community Foundation. (The funds will go towards 
the summer concert series.) 
 

2) $ Numbers for Nov 2024 Bookstore: $449; Amazon: $167.87; Swag: $10. FADL 
themed Candles and Pins are now available for purchase in the bookstore. It seems 
that Bookstore Chair June Axelrad and the bookstore volunteers have embraced the 
new space and continue enhancing the design. One future expensive item that will 
be needed is signage to be able to locate the bookstore in the library 
 

3) Several donations were received by the Friends: 
-In Memoriam for Pat Lind, former librarian, who recently passed away: $450 was 
received in donations that were used to purchase cookbooks with nameplate 
memorial information put into the books. 
-Generous donations were received from new FADL board members Brianna Foraker 
and Jonatha Ross (from unexpended campaign funds.) 
 

4) The next Friends meeting is Monday 1/20/2025, but since the library will be closed 
that day for the system-wide software migration, the Friends will be meeting at 
6:30pm at Second Base on 9 Mile in Ferndale (FFL will cover pizza and 1 beverage.) 
Let me know if you want more details. 
 

5) Not sure how the Jolajakaflod December event went but will find out at the 
1/20/2025 meeting and the “Book It 5K” Friends event, where you are encouraged to 
read 5,000 pages, has started. There will be a fun run and a kids category and there 
was discussion about having a “finish line” event at the end of the program. (Forms 
are available on the Friends website or will be soon) 

 
6) Check out the FFL Facebook site and Website for information on upcoming Friends 

events. The Friends are continuing to waive any fees or dues to join and become a 
member. Just go to their website: ferndalefriends.org and click on “Get Involved.”  
This is a wonderful way to support the library and the library’s mission in the 
community. And they are always looking for active Friends to attend meetings and 
become more involved on their board. Denise Cote is the new Secretary, Marcus 
Minardi is now handling the website, and I think they might have found a Treasurer 
(but will need to confirm that.) Ed Burns again mentioned that he will be stepping 
down later this year so he is hoping someone will step up to become President.  
 

7) The meeting ended with a fun book exchange for the holiday season. 
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